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January 17, 2019 

 

Henry Masek  

Canada Post Heritage Club 

 

Dear Henry, 

 

On behalf of The Salvation Army we would like to extend a sincere thank you for your 

support of the 2018 Christmas Kettle Campaign.  With the dedication and help from you 

and Canada Post Heritage Club, we were able to provide 4,402 food hampers to local 

families this past Christmas and 6,573 children received a bag of toys.  The funds that 

are raised at the kettles help make a difference to the thousands of families and 

individuals in our community that look to us for help during Christmas and throughout 

the year. 

We are pleased to tell you that we exceeded our goal of $550,000, reaching a grand 

total of over $600,000!!   

Our calculations indicate that $507.43 was raised at the kettle location that was staffed 
by your volunteer group over the course of the kettle campaign.   

We are extremely thankful for all of your hard work and commitment to supporting our 
organization.  

Thank you once again for helping us help others! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jodie Yule & Your London Christmas Kettle Campaign Team 
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